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Subject: Fwd: Comment - Public Hearing, June 10, 2021, Case #RN_2020-0002
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>>> runninheid <runninheid@aol.com> 6/6/20212:11 PM >>>
Hello,

We are speaking against adoption of the name "Old Boy Scout Road" for the currently private road serving
approximately 31 parcels in Willits. We own two parcels located at 3401 and 3409 Ridgewood Road, Wiilits
that would be affected by this change.

We have had numerous guests, contractors, delivery workers, utility workers, County officials, insurance
agents, bank officials, real estate professionals, and CalFire inspectors visit our parcels, and none have
complained of difficulty in finding the location/house. Changing the name may change this, and cause
much seemingly unnecessary confusion.

Please leave our addresses as Ridgewood Road.

Thank you,

Heidi & Steven Poor

Runninheid@aol.com
707-670-0091

Sent from my Galaxy
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